
FOI 012_2024 Response 

 

Request  

 

*** Follow up to FOI 0488/2024 

 

Thank you for your response to my FOI request sent on 23rd January 2024 (0488/2024). 

 

Please can you confirm if the figures you provided are whole time equivalent (wte) or headcount? 

Most trusts have provided wte figures, so I want to check if the figures you sent are comparable. 

 

It would be great if you’re able to get back to me before 11 April 2024 if possible. I look forward to 
hearing from you. 

 

Response  

 

The data provided is for  FOI 0488/2024 is for Full-time equivalents.  

 


